
Robert Frost Elementary
Halloween Costume

Expectations

❖ Students are to come to school dressed appropriately for the day.
❖ Inappropriately dressed students will be sent to the office and they will

need to change/fix their outfit.

The following are things to consider to maintain dress code standards:

❖Costumes must meet dress code: no midriffs or underwear worn
outside of their  costume. Costumes must be mid-thigh or longer in
length.

❖Hats are acceptable if they are part of a costume, can be removed
for class, and are not a distraction for others learning.

❖Costumes should not impair the student’s ability to function in class,

move through the halls, eat lunch, or cross the street.

❖ Props or costume parts should not obstruct other students or be a
distraction in class.

❖No weapons or facsimile of weapons are allowed.

❖Makeup and colored hair are fine as long as they are applied at
home. Do not bring colored sprays to school. Face makeup is
allowed but faculty and staff must be able to
identify the student.

❖Halloween Masks are not allowed – your face must be identifiable.

❖ Be creative and have fun!


